
 
 

Weekly Sport Round-Up  
Term 3: 11 August 2018 

 
 
Overview of Results 

With the winter sports season nearly over, attention moves to Rugby 7’s as well as to other sports. This week 
our boys will participate in the Glenwood Rugby 7s tournament on Friday and Saturday, and on 1 September, 
College will host a Nashua 7’s Rugby tournament at Woodburn stadium, with U17 teams from all the top tier 
schools in the province participating.  

 
College’s golfers continue to excel. This weekend saw four of our boys being selected for the KZN sides.  In 
the KZN U18A team, L Barnard, N Trodd and R Emmanuel were selected. E Gough was selected for the KZN 
U18B side.  
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College’s cross country runners participated in the District championships and placed in four categories. 
Highlights were the 1st and 2nd placing in the U15 age group by our cross country stars; O Higgins and S 
Harvey, and the 3rd placing in the U17 age group by N Msiya.  
 

U14   U15  U16  U17  
7th S Nene  1st O Higgins 10th O Beauclerk 3rd N Msiya 
19th S Arnold  2nd S Harvey 13th L Arnold 8th T Ross 
   7th J Moller     

 
 
A number of College boys were selected for Pietermaritzburg soccer teams in U14, U15, U16 and U19 
categories. Our boys did the school extremely proud as all the PMB teams made the semi-finals of the KZN 
Inter-district tournament. The PMB U19 team went on to win the final thanks to Ollie Zondi’s penalty 
shootout heroics, saving 3 penalties, setup Sphe Phungula to score the winning penalty vs Zululand  
 


